
 
 

 
 

 
Memo To:  Arte Garland 
  Arte7117@gmail.com 

 
  George Froehlich 

  City of Portland 
  Code Enforcement Officer 
  gef@portlandmaine.gov 

  207-874-8707 
   

 
Memo From:  Randy R. Loubier 
  Owen Haskell, Inc. 

  rloubier@owenhaskell.com 
  207-774-0424 ex 33 

 
 
 

RE: 267 Congress St., Portland, Maine 
 

 
On Monday June 16, 2014 Owen Haskell, Inc. measured to the new foundation at 267 
Congress St. The foundation as measured meets the setbacks as shown on the approved 

site plan entitled “Site, Grading & Utility Plan of: Etz Chiam Synagogue 267 Congress 
St. Portland, Maine for: John H. Leasure Architect, Inc. by Sebago Technics dated 6-27-

12 revised through 5-30-13”. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call or e-mail. 
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